
Member Update 
January 4, 2013 

 
Kudos to the Club in your participation in the Red Carpet Christmas show! It was fun 
and successful, and we were thrilled to watch the skaters demonstrate their skills. We 
hope you all had a great New Year’s Eve. Welcome to 2013 with its new challenges and 
new dreams. Let’s work together to make it the Best Skating Year Ever. 
 
The Silent Auction fundraiser was a success, bringing in a total of $931, including the 
scarf and blanket sales. The fundraisers are essential for the functioning of the club, so 
thanks for participating! 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
January 12th - Learn to Skate Outreach, Lara will need a couple people to help set up, 
man the club table, and tear down. The purpose of the outreach is to inform the learn to 
skate community of the role of the club, what we have to offer, and answer questions 
regarding skating and the club. Contact her at Larau@comcast.net 
January 12th - Bremerton Ice Center Couple Skate.  
January 13th - BIC Family Skate 
January 25th - Ben Agosto Club Ice and private lessons.  
January 26th - BIC Pirate Skate 
Date TBD - National Skating Month event is in the planning, we will be requesting 
volunteers to help promote skating at BIC and in USFS, more details coming soon. 
February 2 - BIC Tutus, Tiaras and Crowns skate 
February 8 - board meeting 5:30 pm 
February 9 - BIC couple skate 
February 10 - BIC family skate 
February 14 - BIC Valentines skate 
February 23 - Test Session 
February 23 - BIC 70’s skate 
 
How are you doing with getting your 10 required volunteer hours for the club? You can 
volunteer for the Learn to Skate Outreach and the National Skating Month event to 
knock some of those out!  
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